## THE SECRETARY OF TRANSPORTATION WASHINGTON, DC 20590

May 9, 2025

Mr. Jim Campbell 225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Thank you for the thoughtful collage of photos from Wisconsin veterans during Honor Flight XXVI to Washington, DC. I am so appreciative of your kindness and generosity and look forward to hanging such memorable artwork at the U.S. Department of Transportation.

We are so fortunate to have outstanding men and women serve our country. Please keep in touch and do not hesitate to reach out in the future.

Sincerely,

Sean P. Duffy